

NOTICE OF TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP 11-17-2020

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Lent Town Board of Supervisors and Staff will meet to discuss Bridging Divides: Civil Discussions During an Election Year at 6:00pm at the Town Hall: 33155 Hemingway Ave., Stacy, MN 55079 on Tuesday, November 17, 2020. This is an open discussion, for those who would like to join, please email clerk@lenttownship.com for the materials on the topic. This workshop will not be broadcasted over Zoom. The Board meeting to follow will be held via Zoom. Masks are required at the workshop.

Kelly Wood, Township Clerk